
 

Veryan Primary  

School News 

 

 

Extreme readers! 
Thank you to our first Extreme Readers for the great photos! Have you seen 

your pictures up in the Library? Freddie, Red and Eliza brought in some great 

pictures of them reading in various places—it looked like Eliza made a great 

reading buddy with a tortoise! 

We would love to see where you and your family read your books. Have fun (be safe) and enjoy your 

books—we look forward to sharing them with you. 

We have The Royal British Legion poppies and other 

fundraising items available to purchase from the 

school office from Friday 1st November. Please en-

sure that your child brings money clearly labelled for these 

items in an envelope or purse to distinguish it from other 

tuck/Friday club money. 

Suggested donations: 

Paper poppies—offering 

Reflective poppy keyring  -50p 

Snap bands £1.50 

Silicone wrist bands £1.00 

Elastic wrist band with metal token £1.00 

Brooch £1.00 

Wooden cross £1.00 

 

The items will be available at the school office but also on 

sale during Friday Club. We politely request that any slap 

bands, wristbands or bracelets are bought and kept at home 

and not worn in school 
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Friday Golden Time Club 

This week we will have origami paper 
folding, a drawing competition and 
British Legion items to purchase. 

Please remember any money you might 
like to bring for refreshments/tuck in 
a labelled purse/wallet.    
  

Thanks from the Year 6s
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